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SYNOPSIS Authorizes the transfer of the City’s share of project funds to 

the USACOE for the design, environmental clearance, and 

construction of the Stump Creek project. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT The City of Little Rock is in receipt of a request from the 

USACOE to transfer One Million, Two Hundred Thousand, 

Five Hundred Sixty-Five Dollars and 00/100, 

($1,200,565.00) into an account from which the Government 

can withdraw funds to cover the non-Federal cost share of 

the project. Funding is from Special Project 108409 

S40G672 in the amount of $1,000,000 and $200,565.00 from 

the Limited Tax General Obligation Capital Improvement 

Bonds, as approved by Little Rock, Ark., Resolution No. 

15,968 (May 2, 2023), Account No. 332409 B2D051D. 

 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

This project will provide for the clearing and removal of 

debris and channel improvements for Stump Creek east of 

Reck Road and south of Arehart Drive to reduce the 

frequency and severity of flooding, which negatively affects 

area residents and property.  The USACOE will undertake 

the design, environmental clearance, and construction of the 

project.     

 


